MARITIME ADVISORY BOARD
THE CITY OF ANNAPOLIS

October 20, 2021

VIA EMAIL ATTACHMENT AND U. S. MAIL

Cynthia Reuter, Legislative and Policy Analyst
City of Annapolis Office of Law

160 Duke of Gloucester Street

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Committee & Commission Referral Action

Dear Ms. Lee:

Enclosed is the orignial Committee & Commission

Thank you for your assistance.

Very t

Tarr

cc: Members, Maritime Advisory Board (via email atta
Ald. Elly Tierney (via email attachment only)
Ald. Rob Savidge (via email attachment only)
Ald. Ross Arnett (via email attachment only)
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City of Annapolis City Council
Committee & Commission Referral Action Report

Date: October 20, 2022

To:  Legislative and Policy Analyst
City of Annapolis Office of Law,

The Maritime Advisory Board has reviewed 0-39-22, Administration-Mayor-
Harbormaster, and has taken the following action:

Favorable
Favorable with amendments
Unfavorable
XX _No Action
Other
XX _Comments:
The MAB recognized that this legislation is a personnel matter within the purview of the
Administration and took no formal action. However, the MAB does endorse the Staff
Report comment that the purpose in part is “to expand the efforts to provide a
welcoming customer service experience for all water based visitors”. The Council

should consider whether a similar provision should be added to the powers and duties
enumerated in existing Section 2.12.060.B.

Meeting Date: October 18, 2022 ]
Signature of Chair/
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